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Australia is recognised internationally as having 
the "Gold Standard" for skin cancer screening 
and detection, and the majority of this is led by 
skilled GPs.  

In the rapidly advancing field of skin cancer 
medicine, it is important for GPs to be up to 
date with the latest developments to ensure 
patients receive the best possible care. 

The number of skin cancers is predicted to 
vastly increase by 2030 with an ageing Gen X, 
and it is nationally recognised that GPs will 
shoulder the majority of this clinical 
responsibilty. 

JCU’s Northern Queensland 
Regional Training Hubs (NQRTH) 
warmly invite you to our GP 
community education event - 
facilitated by Skin Cancer Specialist 
and GP A/Prof Jeremy Hudson, 
Chair of RACGP Specific Interests 
Dematology and Dr Paula Heggarty  

Date:  Thursday, 31 October 2024

Time: 7.30pm to 8.30pm 

Location: Online Event

Points: CPD points eligible for 
this workshop.

Register: Scan the QR code to book  
your space. For more information 
please contact Kristen Bus at 
NQRTH.Townsville@jcu.edu.au
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